PEACHTREE CITY DOG PARK ASSOCIATION
BUSINESS MEETING OF JULY 17, 2022 Meeting called to order at 6:28p

In attendance were President Bryant Goss, Treasurer Marla Curley,acting
secretary Maureen Kuebler, Director Susan Acosta, Dan Aiken.

1. June's meeting minutes were read and approved.

. Treasurer's report : Beginning balance as of June 01 : $12,154.43 The
ending balance for the month is $8,137.43.

OLD BUSINESS :

A new database needs to be written to update our website. We need
sponsors to support the cost of rewriting the database without a hosting
or support retainer.

Ann will review our insurance coverage for adequacy

Ann to work on an incident form

Maureen to contact public works re: getting trees cut. Also find out what
the marked tree outside the entrance to the dog park signify

Next clean up day and membership gate check to be assighed when
weather is cooler

Pet Safe grant has been filed by Byant .Results will be made known at the
end of August

Bryant has 4 sponsors wanting to post on our website $50./mo

approval for the donated material, we must have the material installed
Lots of material available for the mound project but to obtain coporate

by a certified installer. Expensive !!

NEW BUSINESS

We are to form a comittee for fundraising



Can we acquire a table at the Shakrag Festival in September
A park member has requested chicken wire or an adequate barrier to
prevent dogs from getting under the main gazabo steps

We will look into selling memorial signs, such as the green metal signs to
hang on the fences

Meeting adjourned at 7:15p



